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Good Afternoon Angela,
 
Please be advised that at its meeting of 20 August 2014 Council has resolved not nominate any
members of the community to represent Council on the Joint Regional Planning Panel to
consider DA0331/2014 being the demolition of the former Gulgong Hospital.
 
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact myself or Catherine
Van Laeren.
 
Kind Regards
 
 
Alison Shumack
(for and on behalf of Catherine Van Laeren)  
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